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Please return NHS Supply Chain roll cages promptly.

NHS Supply Chain roll cages are a critical resource and 
shortages significantly impact our ability to provide a 
satisfactory service to customers, especially during the 
Bank Holiday period.

Please do not use NHS Supply Chain roll cages for 
storage, laundry or waste...

...and help us help the NHS this Christmas.

NHS Supply Chain needs your 
help to deliver a successful 
Christmas to your hospital


